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Date: 09 January 2018 14:26:54

on Friday, 25 August 2017, 18:30, J LUKKA || | | | | -

Dear Mr Sheehy

In spite of my several emails to you I
have yet to receive your confirmation
that you will be attending the site
visit I arranged to assist you for 10.30
am Tuesday 5 September.

Would you please now do so.
Yours sincerely

Jita Lukka



